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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I have been a guest at Holland Lake Lodge many times over the years and have always loved the beauty and

atmosphere of the property.  I have seen the proposed improvements by Powdr and feel it would be a nice

addition to the area.  It's been difficult to get reservations at the Lodge the last few years, I would love to be able

to go more often and support the community.  I think the improvements will be valuable for the Swan Valley

community for providing jobs year around.  

 

Thank you,

Tracy Rossi


